
 
 

Public Sector Excellence Awards 2019 
 

 

Nominate now! 

The IPAA Tasmania Public Sector Excellence Awards for 2019 are now open. Nominate one of your 

peers now to recognise their contribution to public service and the Tasmanian community. 

 

Now in its eighth year, nominations are invited for the following award categories: 

 

President’s Award for Excellence in the Public Sector   
To recognise an individual who has made an outstanding contribution to the public sector over a 

number of years 

 

Public Sector Professional of the Year 

To acknowledge and celebrate the contributions of a public sector professional 

 

Public Sector Young Professional of the Year 

To acknowledge and celebrate the contributions of a public sector professional under 35 years of age 

 

Contribution to Community 

To acknowledge and celebrate individuals or teams delivering programs or projects that are making 

valuable contributions to the Tasmanian community 

 

Nominations are open from Monday 30 September 2019 to Friday 15 November 2019. Winners will 

be announced at the IPAA Tasmania State of the Service event in December. 

 

How to nominate 

Please complete the nomination form and forward to info@tas.ipaa.org.au by 15 November 2019. 

 

Who can nominate 

Nominations are invited to celebrate anyone currently or recently working in, or contributing to, the 

public sector across local, Tasmanian and Australian Government. This includes government-owned 

corporations, statutory authorities and the education sector. 

 

Anyone can make a nomination by filling out the nomination form. 

 

 

http://www.tas.ipaa.org.au/?page_id=1113&preview=true
mailto:info@tas.ipaa.org.au
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Nominations will be considered by a sub-committee of the IPAA Council and will consider, the 

nominee’s: 

 contribution to the public sector community and to building a culture of excellence in 

public sector practice; 

 approach and commitment to professionalism and integrity in the public sector; and 

 delivery of programs, services and outcomes as part of an inclusive public sector 

community. 

 

The recommendations of the sub-committee will be confirmed by the IPAA Tasmania President and 

Council, and are final. 

If you have any queries, please contact the IPAA Tasmania team at info@tas.ipaa.org.au. 

mailto:info@tas.ipaa.org.au

